Transforming Healthcare in Southern Nevada by
Training the Next Generation of Expert Physicians

At Dignity Health - St. Rose Dominican, we are committed to
providing the highest-quality healthcare services in our
community.

A proven way to meet our growing healthcare needs and expand
the local physician workforce is to increase support for training
by offering more medical and fellowship programs, known as
Graduate Medical Education (GME).

As a long-term benefit of GME, St. Rose will keep patients out of
the hospital and prevent readmissions. Residents will work at
newly established patient care clinics as part of their training.

As a result, we will provide expanded care for patients, especially
those who are vulnerable, underserved, and marginalized;
greater specialty referrals within our organization; and increased
continuity of care.

“Through GME, we will build a culture of teaching, learning, and

continuous innovation at St. Rose hospitals. We have designed
our residency programs to produce physicians who can provide
high-value care to improve clinical outcomes,” said Rodney
Buzzas, MD, Designated Institutional Official for Graduate
Medical Education Programs at St. Rose Hospitals.

Over the last few years, generous private gifts and state grant
funding have enabled St. Rose to begin establishing residency
programs in Family Medicine and Internal Medicine. The Health
Foundation needs additional philanthropic support to expand
the GME Program, creating a unique legacy by building the
future of healthcare in the Las Vegas valley. Partnering together,
we can transform the healthcare landscape in our community
for generations to come.

For more information about the GME program, please contact
Chad Warren at 702.616.4545.





